Regular Monthly Meeting April 8, 1999

The regular meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, April 8, 1999, 4:00 p.m. at Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Andrew Piccuta and Richard Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the March 11, 1999 meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Flora to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the sewer fund bills.

It was announced that Clean Up Day would be held April 24th.

Public Comment:

Mr. Wm Alexander presented a petition for additional street lighting and line striping at the intersection Old Princeton Road Rt 65 and Savannah Road.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner, Secretary-Treasurer